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CAUTION: This email is from an external source - be careful of attachments and links

Dear 
 
Hope this message finds you well.
 
We have made good progress on our project and would like to update you and your colleagues about our preliminary findings. The
calculations we have done include a new estimate of the fiscal costs of gambling-related harm and some calculations of the spending
profile of problem gamblers, as well as evidence of the benefits of low-risk gambling to the economy.
 
As discussed when we met last time, it would be great to have a meeting to talk through the result of our research. When would you and
your colleagues be free?
 

 
Looking forward to hearing from you.
 
With best wishes,
 

 
 
 

NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF ECONOMIC AND SOCIAL RESEARCH
2 Dean Trench Street, Smith Square, London SW1P 3HE

 | +44 (0)207222-7665 (general)
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From: @niesr.ac.uk>
Date: Tuesday, 1 February 2022 at 13:45
To: @gamblingcommission.gov.uk>
Cc: @niesr.ac.uk>
Subject: Re: Update on gambling project

Excellent, thank you We look forward to the meeting on 16th Feb.
 
Best wishes,

 

From: @gamblingcommission.gov.uk>
Date: Tuesday, 1 February 2022 at 13:41
To: @niesr.ac.uk>
Cc: @niesr.ac.uk>
Subject: RE: Update on gambling project
 
Thanks  – I’ve just sent a calendar invite, unfortunately I can now only offer 30 mins on that date but I think we should
go ahead anyway and if we don’t cover everything we can arrange a follow-up session.
 

 
From: @niesr.ac.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 1:17 PM
To: @gamblingcommission.gov.uk>
Cc: @niesr.ac.uk>
Subject: Re: Update on gambling project
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That’s absolutely fine .
 

16th Feb 2-3pm would work well.
 
Best wishes,

 

From: @gamblingcommission.gov.uk>
Date: Tuesday, 1 February 2022 at 13:01
To: @niesr.ac.uk>
Cc: @niesr.ac.uk>
Subject: RE: Update on gambling project
 
I’m very sorry  but that slot isn’t available now either!
 
We can still offer the following dates/times though if either suit you?

 
16 Feb- 1-2pm or 2-3pm
17 Feb – 1-2pm
 

Regards

 
 
From: @niesr.ac.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 10:21 AM





Image removed by sender. A picture containing text



Description automatically generated

 
 
The National Inst tute of Econom c and Social Research is a company registered in England and Wales (company number 00341010) and a char ty registered in
England and Wales (charity registrat on number 306083)
  
This email and any attachments are confidential and intended for the addressee only  If you are not the intended recipient you must take no action based on
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone  Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error

We have taken reasonable precaut ons to ensure this commun cat on does not contain viruses   We cannot accept liabil ty for any damage your system sustains
due to software viruses   You should carry out your own information security and virus checks before opening any attachments or following any links  The
contents of this email may be intercepted, mon tored and/or recorded by a third party  We exclude any liability arising from any interception

 
 
 

From: @gamblingcommission.gov.uk>
Date: Tuesday, 25 January 2022 at 09:54
To: @niesr.ac.uk>
Subject: RE: Update on gambling project
 
Hi 
 
Here are some possible dates for a meeting to discuss your project:
 

2 Feb – 1-2pm
8 Feb – 2-3pm
9 Feb – 1-3pm
16 Feb- 1-2pm or 2-3pm
17 Feb – 1-2pm

 
Please let me know if any of these are convenient and I’ll send a diary appointment.
 
Thanks in advance.

 
From: @niesr.ac.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 11:37 AM
To: @gamblingcommission.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Update on gambling project
 
CAUTION: This email is from an external source - be careful of attachments and links

Dear ,
 
Thank you very much.
 
Please find attached copy of our update. I would be delighted to have a meeting with you and your colleagues to discuss this and how we
are taking the research forward.
 
Would you like to suggest a few dates and times? I will ask the team of NIESR researchers to join us if that helps.

With thanks and best wishes,
 










